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This bill poses a direct threat to rural Oregonians who use well water. Hard-working 

Oregonians should not be taxed and regulated to death over the rights to the water 

that naturally exists on their property. It costs enough to put in the wells to extract the 

water from the ground and the last thing our farmers and ranchers need is more 

taxation and regulation by the state. Therefore, I strongly oppose this bill. 


